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Orchestra Musicians Needed

Curious? For more info, please contact us at 
fraservalleysymphony@gmail.com

Or scan the QR code for contact shortcut 

The Fraser Valley Symphony is looking for  
violin, viola, string bass, oboe, trombone and horn 

players for the upcoming 2025–2026 season.

Do you play at about a Grade 8 RCM level?
Have you ever considered joining a community orchestra?

Are you free Monday nights 7:15–9:45pm?

Rehearsals are held at Rick Hansen Senior Secondary in Abbotsford, with performances 
taking place at Matsqui Centennial Auditorium four times annually.


